
Oliver Hoban

From: Heather Morrison
Sent: 14 May 2024 13:03
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: FW: 4/24/2057/0F1 Repowering of an existing 46.5m high (to blade tip) wind 

turbine by installing a replacement 77m high (to blade tip) wind turbine on land to 
the west of Energy Coast Business Park 

Hi Oli, 
 
This is the PC response re this application - are you able to put it on the system please. 
 
Many Thanks, 
Heather. 
 
From: Lesley   
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 9:13 AM 
To: Heather Morrison  
Subject: Re: 4/24/2057/0F1 Repowering of an existing 46.5m high (to blade tip) wind turbine by installing a 
replacement 77m high (to blade tip) wind turbine on land to the west of Energy Coast Business Park  
 
CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

H Heather  
 
Haile and Wilton PC strongly object to this planning application. 
The turbine height will nearly be doubled which will have a massive visual impact on the residents of Haile, 
Oaklands, Yeorton Hall and Whitehow Head.  There’s also the increase in noise and blade flicker to be taken 
into account. 
 
I’m assuming residents in a close vicinity of the proposed application have been informed? 
 
Regards 
 
Lesley Fowler - Clerk 
Haile & Wilton PC 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


